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The Republic of Serbia warmly welcomes the delegation of Iraq and thanks the head of delegation for the presentation of the UPR National Report. 
The authorities of Iraq has shown a respectful level of commitment to the UPR process. In particular, we appreciate the adoption of a number of national strategies and related plans, including the poverty reduction strategy 2018–2022. 

We also welcome the efforts of Iraq to develop a human rights institutional framework, which we encourage for further development.

In spirit of constructive dialogue, we would like to recommend to Iraq to provide improvements in the indiscriminate and consistent provision of services to victims and survivors of explosive device accidents, in accordance with the commitments from national documents - the National Strategy and the Mine Action Plan 2017-2021.              


We wish Iraq a fruitful results of this review process.
